
From: Marie Dickinson <Marie.Dickinson@leics.gov.uk>  
Sent: 26 April 2022 08:31 
To: planning@harborough.gov.uk 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 
 
This Message originated outside your organization. 

 
Reference: 21/02252/FUL 
 
Proposal:  
Refurbishment of the unit including new roof and wall cladding, new 
curtain wall glazing, roller shutters and fire doors plus sub-division 
into two units with associated parking for uses B2, B8 with trade 
counter provision, FKI Logistex Ltd Unit D1, Welland Industrial 
Estate, Valley Way, Market Harborough. 
 

Dear Louise, 
 
Thank you for consulting Leicestershire County Council as the Minerals and waste 
Planning Authority.  
 
The application site falls within a Mineral Consultation Area for Sand and Gravel. 
Due to the nature, Location and scale of the development proposed and the type of 
safeguarded mineral in this location, there is no conflict with policy M11 of the 
LMWLP.  
 
There are no concerns from a waste safeguarding perspective either. 
 
As such, the County Council has no objections. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Marie Dickinson 
Assistant Planning Officer 
Leicestershire County Council 
County Hall  
Leicester  
LE3 8RA 
 
Planning No: 0116 3050602 
marie.dickinson@leics.gov.uk 
 

 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient, any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other action taken in 
respect of this e-mail is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply function and then 
permanently delete what you have received. Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages 
are routinely monitored for compliance with Leicestershire County Council's policy on 
the use of electronic communications. The contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed 
for requests under Data Protection or Freedom of Information legislation. Details about 

mailto:marie.dickinson@leics.gov.uk


Celebrating Her Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee in Leicestershire  

 

 

how we handle information can be found at https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/data-
protection 
 
The views expressed by the author may not necessarily reflect the views or policies of 
the Leicestershire County Council. 
 
Attachments to e-mail messages may contain viruses that may damage your system. 
Whilst Leicestershire County Council has taken every reasonable precaution to 
minimise this risk, we cannot accept any liability for any damage which you sustain as a 
result of these factors. You are advised to carry out your own virus checks before 
opening any attachment. 
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